

50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Moray Place Dunedin 9058, New Zealand Telephone: 03 4774000, Fax: 03 4743488 Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz

www.dunedin.govt.nz

30 October 2018



Dear

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) Request

I refer to your e-mail of 19 October 2018 requesting the following information:

Under the LGOIMA, please can I request a copy of the WSP Opus Full Assessment Management Plan Report completed for Dunedin Stadium Property Limited in (or about) August 2018.

You are advised that pursuant to section 12(b)(i) of LGOIMA the Council has transferred your request that relates to Dunedin City Holdings for response, as the Council does not hold this information.

Yours faithfully

Jennifer Lapham

Governance Support Officer